
 

Want a different Lenten discipline?  Try Lent Madness.  You know the  

brackets of March Madness and the basketball teams.  This is choosing 

brackets of saints striving for a Golden Halo.  How to play? Go to Lent Mad-

ness 2022. http://www.lentmadness.org/    

Subscribe to the blog.  Click on Bracket 2022 to get the names of saints pitted against 

each other.  Everyday there will be a new matchup. Read the bios on the saints and 

vote for your favorite. 

 

Help the St. Mark’s Food Pantry 

 

For every bouquet purchased at the New Britain Stop and Shop during the 

month of March 2022, St. Mark’s Food Pantry will receive $1.00  
 

Brighten someone’s day and help the food pantry at the same time! 

 

Dates of Relevance to the Election of a new Bishop Diocesan of Connecticut 

March 28   Bishop Candidates Announced 

May 9 - 14  Meet and Greet Week for the Candidates to tour the Diocese of CT 

May 21  Election of the Bishop Diocesan of Connecticut 

June - September   Consent period for other diocese in the Episcopal Church,  

   nationally and internationally, to consent to our election 

October 15  Consecration of the new Bishop Diocesan of Connecticut  

 

South Church New Britain 

Free Vaccination Clinic 

Monday, March 21
st

  

9am – 1 pm 

For everyone ages 12 and up - NO appointment required. All boosters 

available 

Please bring a health insurance care and photo ID if you have them, but it is not  

necessary to receive the vaccine.  
 

No one will be turned away for lack of insurance or ID. 

 
SAVE THE DATE 

 
Tuesday, march 8 -  Vestry Meeting on Zoom 
Sunday, March 13 -  Daylight Savings Time begins.  
    Remember to “Spring” forward! 

http://www.lentmadness.org/


 

 

 

 

EASTER 

ALTAR FLOWERS 

  

 This Easter we will welcome The Rt. Rev. Laura Ahrens as our Celebrant and 
Preacher. We would like to have as many flowers in the church as possible to celebrate 
Easter.  

 If you would like to donate flowers for Easter in the memory of loved ones, please 
fill out and return the form below to the church office.   

A donation of at least $25 would be appreciated. Please make checks payable to:   

 St. Mark’s Altar Guild.  

  

Please include your name and the names of the people you would like to be remembered 
on Easter with flowers.  

  

Please feel free to call Cheryl Rusczyk in the Parish Office 860-225-7634 if you have any 
questions. 

  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

ALTAR FLOWER FUND  (Please print information) 

 

Donated by:  _____________________________________________ 

      

1. Easter Memorial 2022 Names: 

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________   

Donations included: $ ________________ 

  

For Easter Flower Donations: Please complete and return to St. Mark’s Church Office 
NO LATER THAN SUNDAY, April 10, 2022.  

Additional copies of this form may be obtained by calling the church office 
at 860-225-7634. 


